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To Whom It May Concern:

This serves as an open letter of recommendation which is being provided on
behalf of JT Low Voltage and Jimmy Tsilfides.

For the past ten years, Stratatech Group LLC has used JT Low Voltage for all of
our Cat5e wiring, phone system and electrical installations as well as maintenance. JT
Low Voltage has proven to be a very professional, responsible, reliable and affordable
contractor. We have recommended their services to many of our customers and have
always received very positive feedback in regards to their work.

It is without reservation that we highly recommend them for any wiring or phone
system installation needs that you may have.

I can be reached at 203-299-0222 or via email at albstratatech.net.

Sincerely,

(R —

Al Boccanfuso

92 Wall Street Norwalk, CT 06830 USA Phone: (203) 269-0222 Fax: (203) 853-9536
Email: infoldistratatech.net  Website: http://www.stratatech.net




